FRATERNAL PROGRAMS

December 2021

Dear bowler:

We cordially invite you to participate in the 75th PNA National Bowling Tournament. The tournament
will be held at Habetler Lanes 5250 Northwest Hwy. Chicago, IL 60630 April 29-30, 2022. Enclosed
is the official entry form due by February 11, 2022.

This year we will host only two days of bowling (Friday Singles & Doubles and Saturday teams). Time
schedule preference will be assigned in the order entries are received. Please note that when selecting
your squad choice, do not select the same time as your second choice since there are two squad times to
select from. Carefully read the rules on the back of the application. Please include on the application if
you are arriving in a group, so that we can schedule your group to bowl at the same requested
time.

Print names legibly just as they appear on the PNA certificate. Provide all required information on the
application. An email address for each bowler is requested. We are trying to establish an electronic

mailing list for better communication.

A hotel accommodations is listed on the reverse side.

Bowlers must be good standing PNA members by MARCH 1, 2022. If a bowler is a new member, enter
new member in place of the certificate number. Team captains must provide their telephone numbers,
including the area code and email address.

Enclose one check for all entries, including the sixth bowler when listed.

All Bowlers are required to send the latest League Standing Sheet from this season along with the USBC
number. Change: Bowlers that do not have an established current average, but have one from
previous leagues, we will honor that average after we check the USBC and base the average on
that information. Ifthere is no previous average established the coordinator should enter an average of
200 for men and 175 for women. We will use 2019 scores if 2020-21 are not available due to COVID

Incomplete applications or incorrect check amounts will be emailed/mailed back to the Team Captain.

APPLICATIONS ARE DUE — FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 11, 2022
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Polish National Alliance, a Fraternal Life Insurance organization, has great programs for its members.
You, as an active member, can help by enrolling your children and grandchildren to the PNA. Contact
your Lodge Sales representative or PNA Membership Department for details about our many insurance
plans. You can contact them at our Toll Free Telephone number 1-800-621-3723 ext. 344, or 330.

For additional information regarding the PNA BOWLING TOURNAMENT, please write or call us at:
1-800-621-3723 ext. 312 website: www.pna-znp.org. e-mail: mary.srodon@pna-znp.org

Fraternally yours,

fhibe %ﬁw

Marian Grabowski, Vice President

Mar:grodon,

Fraternal Activities Coordinator

HOTELS:

Holiday Inn & Suites
5300 W. Touhy Ave. Skokie, IL $102.00 plus Tax - cut off March 25, 2022
Code PPB -Polish National Alliance/Bowling Tournament.

Double Tree by Marriot

9599 Skokie Blvd —Skokie, IL $129.00 plus tax -  cut off April 6, 2022
Polish National Alliance Bowling Tournament

www.my-event. hilton.com/chiccdt-pna-c5e9698f-d5e7-4905-bf89-8c6176769908/




